
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/28/2020 03:00:28 PM

To:  Michael Andreas <sadieson@roadrunner.com>

Cc:  
Eric Garcetti <mayor.garcetti@lacity.org>; Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>; David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>; Vince Bertoni
<vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Development EIR.
 

Hi Michael,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once
available for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration.

Please note that a response to your extension request has been provided in a separate email.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Mon, Apr 27, 2020 at 12:00 PM Michael Andreas <sadieson@roadrunner.com> wrote:
Dear MS. Nguyen,

The fact that the Hollywood Center Development (aka Millennium Project) builders are using the Covid-19 provisions to try and
ram through approval for their twin monstrosities is repugnant on its face but, totally not unexpected.

Millennium Partners has been trying to ram this project down our throats from the start and in spite of all local neighborhoods'
almost universal objection to the scope and size of this project, they have kept coming back with new plans that do little to
address our problems with it.

The abbreviated comment period on their EIR just makes things worse.  An EIR which does a masterful job of obfuscating the
fact that their buildings are to sit on an active fault line and fails to mention the State's own traffic reports that highlight the long
term detrimental effect these buildings will have on our freeway off ramps and the physical danger this will create.

Please let this letter serve as a statement against the project and their very biased EIR.

At the very minimum, the public comment period on the Draft Environmental Impact Report should be extended to a minimum of
90 days AFTER the city and state "Stay At Home" order has been lifted.

Let's develop Hollywood yes but, let's do it in a way that reflects the lifestyle associated with its name and with an awareness of
the unique and valuable icon our city is to the rest of the world.  We aren't Manhattan, we aren't Chicago or even downtown
L.A., we are Hollywood... don't kill the unique quality of our mini-city with this horrible project.

Sincerely,

Michael Andreas & Julie Fleischer
6740 Whitley Terrace
Hollywood, CA 90068.
323.876.6214

-- 
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Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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